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Mahamaya Girls’ College Alumnae Association of North America

Sponsoring Needy Students at Mahamaya Girls’ College 

· Who are benefited through this program?

Disadvantaged students at Mahamaya Girls’ College, Kandy, Sri Lanka receive financial support through this program. 

· How are the students selected?

The Principal, Mrs. Indra Withanachchi, and the Vice Principal, Mrs. Visakha Herath, of Mahamaya Girls’ College provide us with names of those students.

· What does the scholarship pay for?

It provides funding only for hostel fees for one school year per student.

· How can you become a sponsor?
We will assign you a student from the list that we receive from the school.

The sponsorship entails a commitment of $25.00 per month for a year ($25.00 x 12 = $300.00), which can be renewed, annually, upon your readiness to continue. Payments may be made quarterly ($75.00), bi-annually ($150.00), or annually ($300.00). We will provide you a receipt for Federal income tax purposes.  

Confidentiality: We are committed to protecting the confidentiality of the students that we assign to our sponsors. We expect from our sponsors to be sensitive to this issue and keep the information confidential once the student is assigned to you. 

· How many students have been sponsored so far?

The MGCAANA Sponsorship Program was established in May 2006. To date, through our generous sponsors, the program has provided financial assistance to 16 students.

· How does MGCAANA raise funds for this program?

Members of MGCAANA are periodically informed about this program. Our organization assigns the students to our generous sponsors and sends the donations to the school. 

· How can you help?

MGCAANA needs your support to expand and continue this program. Please e-mail us at Mahamaya_alumnae@yahoo.com if you are interested in sponsoring a student in need.

Note: MGCAANA is a non-profit organization and is exempt from Federal income tax under Section 501(c) (3) of the Internal Revenue Code. Therefore, your contributions to the Sponsorship Program are tax-deductible under section 170 of the Code.

Dear Sponsors: THANK YOU for supporting this worthy cause.

We are very grateful to all our sponsors for their generosity. Your contributions will help disadvantaged students fulfill their dreams. We also want to thank those of you who have helped us get the word out about this terrific program and would very much appreciate your continued help in this regard.   

On behalf of the Board of Directors and the Executive Committee,

Best regards,

Dharshani Nanayakkara

President and Director

Mahamaya Girls’ College Alumnae Association of North America

